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Foster critical thinking 
and problem-solving 
skills. Build bridges, 

construct towers, 
design water filtration 

systems, or create 
catapults. Encourage 
iterative design and 

improvement based on 
results.

ENGINEERING
CHALLENGES

Make math fun with 
puzzles, games, and 

challenges. Solve logic 
puzzles, play strategic 

board games, and 
explore math through 

hands-on activities. Use 
math in everyday tasks 

like cooking or 
measuring to make it 

practical and enjoyable.

MATH PUZZLES
AND GAMES

Introduce campers to 
data analysis and 

visualization using 
spreadsheets or coding. 

Guide them in 
collecting and 
analyzing data, 

creating charts and 
graphs to visualize 

patterns, and drawing 
conclusions.

DATA ANALYSIS
& VISUALIZATION

Explore robotics with 
LEGO Mindstorms or 

Arduino kits. Build and 
program robots like 
vehicles, arms, or 

autonomous machines. 
Encourage campers to 

experiment with sensors, 
motors, and programming 
for exciting challenges.

ROBOTICS
ADVENTURES

Discuss the importance 
of protecting the beach 
and ocean ecosystems. 

Engage in a beach 
cleanup activity, 

collecting trash and 
discussing how pollution 

affects marine life. 
Talk about sustainable 
practices and how to 

reduce waste.

SCIENCE
OF FOOD

Promote teamwork with 
group STEM challenges. 
Encourage campers to 
design and build Rube 

Goldberg machines, 
create interactive art, 

or solve engineering 
puzzles. Emphasize 

communication, 
cooperation, and 
problem-solving.

COLLABORATIVE
STEM CHALLENGES

Introduce campers to 
emerging tech. Explore 
VR with DIY viewers and 

virtual experiences. 
Teach 3D printing basics 
and guide campers in 

designing and printing 
objects. Code with 
microcontrollers or 

Raspberry Pi for 
interactive projects.

TECH
EXPLORATION

Explore environmental 
challenges and 

solutions. Engage 
campers in designing 
and building models to 

address issues like 
pollution, waste 
management, or 

renewable energy 
integration.

ENVIRONMENTAL
ENGINEERING

 Introduce campers to 
the world of circuits 

and electronics. Teach 
them about components 

like resistors, 
capacitors, and LEDs. 

Guide them in building 
simple electronic 

projects like light-up 
greeting cards or 
electronic dice.

CIRCUITRY AND
ELECTRONICS
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Conduct experiments in 
chemistry, physics, 

biology, or 
environmental science. 

Explore chemical 
reactions, forces, 
motion, and living 

organisms.

HANDS-ON
SCIENCE

Foster creativity and 
problem-solving skills 
through architectural 
and design projects. 
Have campers design 
and construct model 
buildings, bridges, or 
futuristic cities using 

recyclable materials or 
3D modeling software.

ARCHITECTURE
AND DESIGN

Turn campers into 
sleuths by exploring the 

world of forensic 
science. Investigate 
crime scenes, collect 
and analyze evidence, 

and solve mysteries 
using techniques like 
fingerprint analysis, 

DNA profiling, or 
chromatography.

FORENSIC SCIENCE
ADVENTURES

Teach campers about 
renewable energy and 
its importance. Guide 
them in building and 
testing solar-powered 
devices, wind turbines, 

or hydroelectric 
generators. Discuss the 
benefits and challenges 
of each energy source.

RENEWABLE
ENERGY PROJECTS

Dive into the wonders of 
the universe. Explore 

celestial bodies, 
constellations, and the 
life cycle of stars. Use 

telescopes or stargazing 
apps to observe the 

night sky and identify 
planets and other 

astronomical objects.

ASTRONOMY
ADVENTURES

Unleash the wonders of 
physics through 
experiments and 

demonstrations. Explore 
concepts like 

magnetism, electricity, 
or motion. Engage 

campers in activities 
like building roller 
coasters or creating 

simple machines.

PHYSICS
PHENOMENA

Engage campers in 
creative coding quests. 

Use platforms like Scratch, 
Python, or JavaScript to 
teach coding concepts 
through interactive 

projects. Encourage game 
development, animations, 

and interactive 
storytelling.

CODING
QUESTS

Introduce campers to 
the exciting field of 

biotechnology. Explore 
DNA extraction, genetic 

engineering, or 
bioinformatics. Engage 

them in hands-on 
activities like creating 

genetically modified 
organisms or exploring 

DNA fingerprinting.

BIOTECHNOLOGY
EXPLORATION

Encourage campers to 
become inventors and 
innovators. Challenge 

them to identify 
problems and come up 

with creative solutions. 
Guide them in 

prototyping and 
presenting their 

inventions, fostering 
entrepreneurial 

thinking.

INNOVATION
AND INVENTION
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